
 

Message for Current 7th Grade Families 

​

Final Opportunity.  The  7th grade trip to Bryant Pond is coming up in mid October.  

Most students have completed applications and have paid the $225.  All materials 

needed are on the school website here.  If you haven’t signed up your child, the final 

date that we can accept applications and payment is Tuesday, October 1. 

Please fill out the paperwork and return to the main office with payment of $225 made 

out to “GMS 6-8”.  We have full or partial scholarships available upon request.  If you 

have specific questions about scholarships, or anything else concerning the trip and your 

child's needs, please reach out to your child's School Counselor: 

Kate O.P ​ ​ Team Katahdin 

Bobbi Goodwin ​ Team Osprey 

 

https://gms6-8.msad51.org/apps/pages/bryantpond

